
                                                                                                               

 

To: Mayor and Council    

From: The Manager of Economic Development    

Date: January 7, 2025   

Subject:  MOU with Mount Dufour Ski Area for the use of the Ski Hill Parking Lot  

This evening’s agenda includes a By-Law to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
with Mt Dufour Ski Area for the use of the parking lot at the ski hill.  This agreement details the 
responsibility of the ski hill to manage snow removal as well as their requirement to insure the 
premises in relation to their operations.  The agreement outlines provisions for the ATV club and 
the City to still access the lot for their required uses.  The term of the agreement is for five years 
and is in effect during the “Ski Season” which runs from December 1st to April 15th. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
 
 
 


